



HEADTEACHER'S NEWS

w/e 05.06.15

Dear parent, carer, pupil, friend of our school,

I hope you have all enjoyed a good family half term. The weather has not been particularly good for everyone but just in time for the Year 3 / 4 residential visit to Helmsley in North Yorkshire it looks like some pleasant warm days on are on the way.

I hope the 24 children who are going on the visit have a brilliant time on what for most children will be their first time sleeping away from home with our school. I wonder who will be the Monkey Bar challenge winner in 2015?

On Wednesday of this week our Year 2 children enjoyed a play session as a reward for their attendance at their Booster Classes. I am sure all the children had a well-deserved and enjoyable time.

Next week is Science Week in school with each class contributing to the end of week presentation assembly. We will also be having the first of three Y2 running clubs which will be on Wednesdays from 3-4pm.

Date for the diary; 24th June FA cup final and Summer Fayre. More details over the next couple of weeks.

Best wishes

J.P.Repton

ATTENDANCE - 18/05/15 -22/05/15

Class	%	Position
Mrs Fender	100%	1st
Miss Hunt	97.9%	2nd
Mrs McColl	97.8%	3rd
Miss Prince	96.2%	4th
Mrs Robinson	95.6%	5th
Miss Latham	94.8%	6th
Miss Gent	93.9%	7th
Mrs Fearn	93.6%	8th
Mrs Pickering	92.6%	8th
Mrs Roberts	91.4%	10th
Miss Shildrick	91.4%	10th



This term we have lots more clubs going on that children are attending.

We have Drawing Club and Gardening Club. On Tuesday we have Dance Fusion. We also have Mrs Pickering's Dance Club on a Thursday. Other clubs are Sports Club, Football Club, Running Club, Netball Club and Computer Club.

POTATO CHALLENGE

Each class has been growing potatoes as part of our school Potato Challenge organised by Mrs Roberts.

The final weigh in day is on Wednesday 24th June when the heaviest potato wins the prize!

As you can see some of the plants are huge!



